November 4, 1968

Mr. John Rhoden
23 Cranberry Street
Brooklyn, New York
Dear Mr. Rhoden:

We are deeply grateful toyou for

only very positive cﬂmmen{s thout the
art exhibition from our guest
do hope that you saw this week's
issue of the Amsterdam News which was
very generous in its praise of the ex-
hibition.
Again, many thanks.

Sincerely,
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